
 

 

Ride Directions 
 

Important–Please contact Kerry or Sandy by Tuesday if you 

plan on going on the ride and having lunch.  

Date: Thursday, October 22, 9:30 a.m. 

Destination: Jarvis Park.  

Directions to the departure point: We will meet at Jarvis Park, which is located on the 
south side of US278 between Gumtree Road (Cross-Island Parkway) and Otter Hole 
Road (the road where Wendy's is located). From off island, or if you come from the 
south end of the island via the Cross-Island, you can turn right at Jarvis Park Road, 
which is the first right past Gumtree, directly across from School Road. If you are 
heading west on 278, there is a traffic signal at this intersection, but no left-turn light 
from that direction; it may be easier to turn at Otter Hole Road (or come the "back way" 
on Pembroke Drive), then turn onto Nature's Way, between Wendy's and the old 
recycling center, which connects with Jarvis Park Road. 
 

A description of the ride: We'll explore Gumtree Road and some of the side streets and 
developments off of Gumtree, then ride through part of Hilton Head Plantation on our 
return to Jarvis Park. The length of the ride will be about 12 miles. 

Lunch arrangements: Weather permitting, we will have a picnic lunch at the park. Sandy 
and Kerry will provide hamburgers, hot dogs, and the wherewithal to cook and serve 
them, plus the buns, chips and condiments to accompany them. Please bring your own 
drinks; there is a soft-drink machine there, if that is your preference. If the weather puts 
a damper on the ride or the picnic, we will have an “indoor picnic” at the Grant’s home, 
in Hilton Head Plantation, at 11:30. For those who don’t live in HHP or Sea Pines, a 
pass in your name will be available at either gate, if you have let the Grants know you 
are coming. From the main gate, take Whooping Crane Drive to its end and turn right 
onto Seabrook Road, or from the Seabrook gate (at the end of Squire Pope Road) drive 
about 2 miles on Seabrook Road.  From either entrance, you will then be at the Spring 
Lake recreation center. Just past this, the road splits; take the right fork there, onto 
Dolphin Head Drive. About a mile-and-a-quarter on, you will come to a large sign 
announcing Dolphin Head. Turn right there and then take the first right, onto 
Cottonwood Lane.  This street splits into a “Y”; the Grants are at #21, nearly at the end 
of the left branch.   



 

Trip leaders: Kerry and Sandy Grant, who can be reached at 715-0202 or by  

Important–Please contact Sandy or Kerry by Tuesday if you 

plan on going on the ride and having lunch 


